 State Special Election
State Senate District 14
Tuesday, March 9, 2021
~ Absentee Voting ~

Absentee voting will be available on February 8th at the Town Office (by appointment only) and will be available from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday for anyone that would like to vote by absentee ballot. The Town Office will also be open from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on February 17th & 18 for voter registration and absentee ballot voting only.  During this time, only one voter will be allowed to be in the building at-a- time to vote. Also, as a reminder, the deadline to request an absentee ballot, including to vote in the presence of the clerk, is Thursday March 4th, unless the voter completes a special circumstances application.   PLEASE NOTE:  BE ADVISED THAT PROCEDURES MAY CHANGE WHEN INFORMATION BECOMES AVAILABLE.
~ Voter Registration ~
Anyone that has not registered to vote and wishes to vote in the March Election must show proof of identity and residency in Winthrop in accordance with Title 21-A, Section 121, (1-A).  This is for anyone at anytime wishing to register.  Registration will also be permitted at the polls on Election Day from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

~ Winthrop Voting Polls ~
The voting location in Winthrop is at the Winthrop High School, located at 211 Rambler Road.  The polls will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 9, 2021.  As a reminder:  the Town Office will be closed all day on Election Day.
Sincerely,

Lauri A. Carson
Town Clerk/Registrar of Voters
